
From:
To: AAMVA BoardBoardOfDirectors@aamva.org
CC: Calvin, MikeMCalvin@aamva.org

Schellenger, VernVSchellenger@aamva.org
Guiot, PhilippePGuiot@aamva.org

Date: 9/28/2007 11:56:37 PM
Subject:

Attachments: budget timeline.doc
board memo 10 01 07.doc

Confidential
 
Dear Board members:
 
Attached is my monthly report. The weeks after the AIC have been busy, but also productive. 
October is shaping up to be a hectic month as well as we carry forward or complete all the actions 
identified by the Board in Rapid City and begin our new fiscal year.
 
 

Best regards,
 
Neil
 
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
AAMVA
nschuster@aamva.org
office:  703.908.5766; cell:  703.270.8932
www.aamva.org
 
AAMVA's members in the United States and Canada work collaboratively to support and improve 
motor vehicle administration, safety, identification security and law enforcement.   
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